City of Midway City Council Regular Meeting
Monday, December 20, 2021, 5:30 p.m.

The regular meeting of the Midway City Council was called to order by Mayor Vandegrift via teleconference, and
the following Council Members were present: Kaye Nita Gallagher, Sara Hicks, Logan Nance, Mary Raglin, Steve
Simoff and Stacy Thurman. Also present were City Attorney Sharon Gold, City Clerk Cindy Foster, Versailles Police,
Al Cross, and John McGary. Guests were Bob Baney and Heather McColl.

Approval of Minutes

Approval of November 1, 2021, Regular Meeting Minutes — Motion by Council Member Nance; second by Council
Member Thurman; all in favor; motion carried 6-0.

Approval of November 15, 2021, Regular Meeting Minutes — Motion by Council Member Raglin; second by Council
Member Gallagher; all in favor; motion carried 6-0.

Approval of November 23, 2021, Special Meeting Minutes — Motion by Council Member Nance; second by Council
Member Gallagher; all in favor; motion carried 6-0.

New Business
Application for permit for Thoroughbred Trot scheduled for May 15, 2022 was presented. Motion by Council
Member Hicks to approve; second by Council Member Thurman; all in favor, motion carried 6-0.

Mayor Vandegrift presented options for American Rescue Plan Act funding. Two options the council discussed were
rehabilitation and scheduled maintenance on the Midway Station Water Tower, and construction of a new
Emergency Management Station at Midway Station. Mayor Vandegrift stated that the City may receive a portion of
the County ARPA funds. The council will discuss details for each project in the near future.

Old Business
Northside Elementary School requested funding for a second GaGa Ball Pit. Council Member Hicks made a motion
to donate $1,300.00 for the ball pit; Council Member Raglin seconded the motion; All in favor; Motion carried 6-0.

Mayor Vandegrift discussed the final bill for the sewer project (replacing the main trunk line). The project ran over
budget due to having to reroute the line and issues with rock.

Motion by Council Member Gallagher and second by Council Member Nance to adjourn (6:19 p.m.); all in favor;

motion carried 6-0. %/
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